
Orchard Farm School District’s Non-Discrimination 
Statement

In accordance with law, the Orchard Farm R-V School District 
strictly prohibits discrimination and harassment against 
employees, students or others on the basis of race, color, religion, 
sex, national origin, ancestry, disability, age, genetic information 
or any other characteristic protected by law in its programs, 
activities or in employment. The Board also prohibits retaliatory 
actions against those who report or participate in the investigation 
of prohibited discrimination or harassment.  

The Orchard Farm R-V School District is an equal opportunity 
employer. 

The Orchard Farm R-V School District also provides equal access 
to the Boy Scouts of America, the Girl Scouts of the United States 
of America, and other designated youth groups in accordance 
with federal law. 

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries 
regarding the
Orchard Farm R-V School District’s non-discrimination policies: 
 
Director of Student Services  
3489 Boschertown Rd 
St. Charles, MO 63301  
636-925-5461


